

STATE OF MAINE BOARD OF OSTEOPATHIC LICENSURE 142 STATE HOUSE STATION AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333-0142

MARTY W. MCINYTRE BOARD CHAIR

SUSAN E. STROUT EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

February 19, 2013

Natania Piper, D.O. 11 Campground Hill Road Caribou ME 04376

Re:

Termination of Consent Agreement

Dear Doctor Piper:

At its meeting this past Thursday, February 14th, Board of Osteopathic Licensure reviewed your request for consideration of termination of your Consent Agreement.

Following their review of your letter as well as letters supporting your request, the Board voted to terminate your Consent Agreement, effective immediately.

This will confirm that the Consent Agreement you entered into with the Maine Board of Osteopathic Licensure is terminated effective Thursday, February 14, 2013. All requirements have been met.

On behalf of the Board, thank you for your efforts to remain compliant. Each of us congratulates you on the work you have done and wish you the best for the future.

Please don't hesitate to contact me with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Susan E. Strout Executive Secretary

cc:

Carrie L. Carney, Assistant Attorney General

David J. Rydell, D.O., Case Reporter

Margaret Palmer, Ph.D., Clinical Director, MMPHP

Travis Hussey, LCSW Sherri Dumont, DO

Telephone: 207/287-2480 E-Mail: susan.e.strout@maine.gov
Facsimile: 207/287-3015 Web: www.maine.gov/osteo